From: Jane Watson

Sent: 15 November 2021 17:00
To: Local Plan

Subject: DEVELOPMENTS

Dear Planning Office

So at what point are you going to protect the green belt areas in our - and your - town?
And when are you going to ensure that new developments include shops, supermarkets, chemists etc?

Stockton Heath is a lovely place to live and attracts lots of people from outside the area but the traffic congestion is
getting to a point where everything is grid located, you can’t park and the new housing estate being built in

Grappenhall Hayes is just making things worse.

Regards
Jane

Sent from my iPad





